March 2, 2010

Dear Mr. Goldman,

The National Museum of Crime & Punishment (NMCP) located in Washington, DC is
requesting that the OJ Simpson “acquittal suit” be donated for display within the museum.

NMCP’s mission is to provide guests of all ages with a memorable insight into our Nation’s
history of crime, law enforcement, forensic science, crime scene investigation and the
consequences of committing a crime, through an interactive, entertaining and educational
experience.

We currently have the Nicole Brown Simpson case highlighted in our Cold Case section of the
museum. We attempted to procure artifacts surrounding this case through the police

department, but since it’s an unsolved case- they are unable to release any items.

We are currently creating an exhibit that highlights famous murder court cases in our
Nation’s history; this suit could be included in this exhibit space.

Please let me know if you need any other information.

| look forward to hearing from you,

Janine Vaccarello
Chief Operating Officer
National Museum of Crime & Punishment
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